Stewart Elementary To Host Scholastic Book Fair Event

Stewart Elementary School will host a Scholastic Book Fair on October 18" from 4pm-8pm. and
October 24 th from
4pm-8pm. Funds raised will help purchase books and supplies for the school library. Families,
faculty, and the community are invited to attend this fun reading event that helps inspire children
to become lifelong readers.

The book fair offers specially priced books and educational products, including popular series,
award-winning titles, new releases, adult bestsellers, and other great reads from more than 100
publishers.

Book fair customers may help the school build classroom libraries by purchasing books through
the Classroom Wish List program.

We hope to see you at the book fair!




